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Camden Valley Way - Grahams Hill Road intersection update 

 
Work to upgrade the Camden Valley Way - Grahams Hill Road/Richardson Road intersection is 
expected to be completed in early 2019.  
 
The $3.57 million project is part of the Camden to Narellan corridor upgrade, which is part of the 
Australian and NSW Government’s $200 million Local Roads Package. 
 
The completion of work has been delayed due to recent wet weather and changes to the relocation 
of water and communication services. 
 
The new configuration of the intersection is expected to be partially completed by the end of this 
year, with the remainder completed by early 2019.  
 
Once completed, the upgrade will include: 
 

• widening of Grahams Hill Road and Richardson Road to allow for right turn lanes into 

Camden Valley Way; 

• widening of Camden Valley Way; 

• lengthening the existing right turn lanes from Camden Valley Way into Richardson Road 

and Grahams Hill Road; 

• moving the powerlines above the intersection to underground; 

• installation of new lights to include designated turning arrows; and 

• landscaping and replacement of trees. 

For more information on the Camden Valley Way - Grahams Hill Road/Richardson Road 
intersection works, visit Council’s website: www.camden.nsw.gov.au 
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